
 

 

 

 

 
 

September 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
The Headteacher, governors and staff of St Mary’s warmly invite parents / carers to visit 
the school for our Parents’ Information Evening on Tuesday, 10th September at 6:00 
pm.  
 
At St Mary’s, we believe that young people flourish when school and home operate 
together in close partnership. There will be a welcome and presentations in the Drama 
Theatre covering several aspects of school life.  
 
There will be a number of senior staff on the night who will be presenting the latest 
developments at St Mary’s, and this Information Evening is an ideal opportunity to hear 
about these changes. 
 
As ever, your support for all we do at St Mary’s is very much appreciated, and we look 
forward in advance to your attendance.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

     
Mr P Thompson 

Headteacher 

 


